ALL INDIA INSURANCE EMPLOYEES’ ASSOCIATION

LIC Building  Secretariat Road  Hyderabad  500 063

( email: aiieahyd@gmail.com)

Cir  No.14/2014                                                                        11th  September, 2014

To

All the Zonal / Divisional / State / Regional Units,

Dear Comrades,

Jammu and Kashmir floods – Appeal for generous contribution
The State of Jammu and Kashmir witnessed unprecedented floods during this week. The fury of gushing waters in Srinagar submerged almost entire city and the water level was said to be around 20 feet above the ground level. As described in both print and electronic media, the floods were the worst in the last 100 years which left around six lakh people marooned in Srinagar. The Indian armed forces could rescue around 90000 people till now as per the reports. The lives and properties of the people in Srinagar are totally destroyed. It was stated that around 200 people lost their lives and many reported missing. Once the water recedes, the situation may be more alarming. Insurance employees in the State are also severely affected and are sheltered in relief camps. 
The focus now should be on rehabilitation of the affected poor people of Jammu and Kashmir State who are totally devastated due to this unprecedented calamity. Our Northern Zonal Unit (NZIEA) has given a call to all the employees in the zone to contribute for taking up relief work at the earliest. 
In this back ground, AIIEA appeals to all the insurance employees to contribute generously to this just cause and lend helping hand to the needy poor in the state of Jammu and Kashmir. Let us fulfill this task in a time bound manner and pledge our solidarity and support to the people who are victims of this tragedy.  
We request all the employees to send their contributions to AIIEA, Hyderabad, through their respective Zonal Unit.  However, NZIEA can retain the contributions received from the employees in the zone with them.
Comradely yours,
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General Secretary 

